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November Newsletter

Dates to remember

Friday 26 November_ School will close at 11.40 for staff training in Primary Language
Curriculum —Irish language.

Friday 26 November _ Pyjama Day. Children can wear their pyjamas to school. Remember
the Late Late Toy Show at the weekend!

Our School Book Fair will visit the school at the end of the month. Details to follow on Class
Dojo.

School calendars wili be available to buy soon. Updates on prices/availability of our school
calendars will be published on Class Dojo. They sold out fast last year.

Job Vacancy

A position for a part-time school caretaker is available in St Brigid’s Senior School. The ad is
displayed in the parents noticeboard in the entrance alley.

Fundraising

Thanks for helping out with our clothing drive. We have finished taking bags now.

The teachers recently completed a fund-raising hike around Howth Head. We plan to
brighten up the walls of the yard shelter.

Health & Safety

No dogs on the school grounds please!

We love learning

Our motto for November is We love learning. Keep in touch with your child’s learning
through Class Dojo. The teachers display photos of school activities and work.

i We are delighted to see that school attendance is improving this year. We are hoping to
have lots of children with full attendance for November.



